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FAO Mrs H Saunders
 
Good morning,
 
Thank you for consulting Natural England on the above planning application. Please would you
be able to provide the following information in order for us to be able to provide a substantive
response on potential air quality impacts:
 

Tonnage of manure stored.
 
Many thanks and kind regards,
 
Oliver Walton
Lead Adviser- Sustainable Development
Yorkshire and Northern Lincolnshire Team
Natural England
Lateral, 8 City Walk, Leeds, LS11 9AT
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